From: R G

Sent: Sunday, March 19, 2023 10:14 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <u>clerks@richmondhill.ca</u>

Cc: Carol Davidson

Subject: 101 Bloomington application

I would like to voice my objection to the 101 Bloomington application. Due to the following reasons.

The proposed building height of 12 storeys greatly exceeds the maximum height of 4 storeys permitted in Oak Ridges and the proposal does not conform to either the City's Official Plan or the Regional Official Plan.

Regards,

Randy Givlin

163 Coons Road

Richmond Hill

L4E 2P7